Hello everyone,

	I hope you all are well in this unique situation we find ourselves in.  As with the district, we both just want everyone to remain healthy and safe.  We are going to be moving forward with our school year with an online learning platform.  This means that students are going to need internet access in order to do much of our lessons.  You should check our iBlog (https://iblog.dearbornschools.org/1920petrusharockey/), Google Classroom (codes are listed on our syllabus and iBlog, and emails at least once a week to see what updates and assignments we have.  As you all know by this point in the year, please let us know if you have limited or no technology access at home let us know however you can by emailing us (petrusa@dearbornschools.org or rockeys@dearbornschools.org).  We will work with you to make sure you are still getting the best education that we can provide.
	I hope this helps set up or next several weeks and we will update and communicate everything we can when it becomes available.  We don’t want this to be a time of lost learning but a time experience learning in a different way.  We are here for any of you, students and parents alike, to help in any way we can.  Stay healthy and keep working hard.

Sincerely,
Mr. Petrusha & Ms. Rockey
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